Councillor Christine McDonald

10 Waseley Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9TP

Tel/Fax:

0121 453 9267

E-mail:

c.mcdonald@bromsgrove.gov.uk



The Council House, Burcot Lane, Bromsgrove Worcestershire B60 1AA Main Switchboard: (01527) 873232 Textphone: (01527) 881291 Fax: (01527) 881212

28/07/11

Dear N.A. Burke - Chairman of the Standards Committee

I would be very grateful if you would present my apology to the Standards Committee.

"Not withstanding any provocation that I think that there may have been, I realise that my behaviour at the Council Meeting held on 29th July 2009 was totally unacceptable.

I, therefore, apologise unreservedly to the Council Members, The Council Officers and the public of Bromsgrove District."

Yours sincerely

Councillor Christine McDonald

[Note: Original letter of apology contains Councillor Mrs. McDonald's signature. Signature removed from this version for website publication.]





